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Greetings! 

  

I hope this finds you well!

  

 I wanted to reach out to let you know that the University of Chicago, Barnard College,
Wesleyan University, and Johns Hopkins University will be conducting an information session
for prospective students and their families on Wednesday, September 4th.  

  

 The session will be held at the EducationUSA advising center and will begin at 3pm. If you
have any students who you believe might be interested in attending, please feel free to share
our registration link ( https://admission.wesleyan.edu/register/Hanoi ).

  

 The session is also open to counselors, should you have the time to join us!

  

 Best,

  

Domenic Lamberti

(Trích từ email)
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